
Apple News 2021 - 2022 

Friday 17th September 2021. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We had another great week in Apple class. You may have noticed Mrs Carter 

has been working with us and today we had Mrs Mackney working with us. This 

is because Mrs Southon has unfortunately not been able to come to school, 

but is hoping to be back with us as soon as possible. She is still keeping 

in touch with us to make sure we’re doing the things she has planned for 

us! 

 

In phonics this week, we have been focusing on learning some trigraphs (3 

letters, 1 sound). We will be continuing with this next week.   

 

In English, we have started the imitation stage of our new talk for writing 

story ‘Stick Man’. The children have been using the class story map to 

retell the story with actions. Once they are familiar with the story, we 

will be moving on to the innovation stage.  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on recognising and sequencing numbers. This 

is a great activity that builds on what they have learnt during their time 

in school.  

 

In Science, we have been focusing on learning about the body. We drew 

around one of the children in the class and then used this outline to label 

the different parts of the body.  

 

In RE, the children have been learning about Christianity. They were able 

to explore their five senses (sight, hearing, touch, smell and taste) and 

consider what we would be able to see, hear, touch, smell and taste if we 

visited a Church.  

 

Please remember that if you need to contact us at all, the class email is 

apple@watlington.norfolk.sch.uk and the school email is 

office@watlington.norfolk.sch.uk. If your request is urgent you will need 

to contact the school office.  

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.   

 

                                                                          

Mrs Southon and Mrs Barwick  
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